Ambleside Newsletter Summer 2011

Ambleside Meadows Homeowners Association’s goal is to keep the Ambleside community looking great as well as being a great place to live.  As volunteers we are trying to keep homeowner’s home values high, while also making sure Ambleside is a livable community.  All residents (homeowners and renters) will need to do their part help achieve this goal.
Dates to remember:    Annual meeting: Tuesday, June 21st 2011.   7:30 P.M. at Briggs auditorium.



            Garage Sale:       Saturday, June 25th 2011   8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M.

3 board positions will be vacated and 3 replacements will need to be voted in at the annual meeting.

Please view the neighborhood CC & R’s to get familiarized with the neighborhood rules.  These are at our website:  www.amblesidehoa.org.
The main complaints we have been getting are fairly easy to fix by all residents:

If you have a complaint, the website has complaint forms in the “forms” link.

Cars parked on the street:   With summer coming, this is a very important safety issue since kids will be playing in the streets.  Remember, the Association still has some yellow kids playing signs if you need one.  Just e-mail us and make sure you only place it out when kids are actually outside.  Please use your driveway to park your vehicles:  your neighbors will appreciate it, it is safer for emergency vehicles and children, and it makes the subdivision look better.  City ordinance 6.305 states that vehicles parked on the street for more than 48 hours are in violation and can be towed.
Basketball hoops blocking sidewalks:   Many people will be walking in the neighborhood with better weather coming and should not be forced to leave the sidewalk.  This is also in violation of city ordinance 5.054: … no person shall place on any street or sidewalk any article which tends to prevent, interrupt, or obstruct the travel or free passage of pedestrian or vehicular traffic.

Boats, trailers, and project cars:  These are all to be in a garage or on the side of the house behind a fence.
MORE HOUSEKEEPING

Architecture and landscape issues:  Please see the CC & R’s. Building and Landscape “projects” such as additions, outbuilding, concrete work and tree planting is to be approved by the Architectural Review Committee.  Please go to the “forms” link on the site and fill out the proper form and send in to the board by e-mail or letter.

Painting:  Many houses in the neighborhood are going to need painted in the next few years.  Please go to the “forms” section on the website and fill out the proper form and send in for color approval.

Dogs:  Thank you to those who pick up after your dogs; those who don’t; please do from now on.
